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HDIC 

Autumn Term 
This term we will be focusing on settling in and getting ourselves ready to learn. We will be 

learning strategies to help us regulate our own emotions so that we are better equipped to 

deal with all the demands of the day. 

 
Phonics 

This term we are focusing 

on our Phase 2 sounds to 

help us to be able to read 

more independently. 
 

 

Writing 

‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt’ 

                  & 

‘Vlad and the Great Fire of 

London’ 

 

Maths 
We are focusing on place value 

of two-digit numbers, 

representing them using a 

range of resources. We are also 

focusing on writing numbers to 

fifty in words. 

 

Art 

We will be focussing on 

spirals and using the book 

the dot to engage us in our 

learning. 

 

 

 

DT 

We will be make a range 

of different bread products 

(pizzas and pretzels) and 

different cakes.  

 

 

Science 

We will be exploring the 

seasons and how they 

change the weather in the 

UK. 

 

Physical Education 

We will focus on working 

collaboratively and being 

an effective team.  

 

SEMH 

We are exploring our 

emotions and learning to 

understand them.  

 

PE Days: 

Monday: Squirrels 

Wednesday: Owls & 

Foxes 

Thursday: All classes 

 

Home learning: 

o 20 minutes of reading a day 

o 10 minutes of times table 

practice a day (TT Rockstar or 

Kumon Cards) 


